
WSR 21-18-036
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
BELLINGHAM TECHNICAL COLLEGE

[Filed August 24, 2021, 8:42 a.m.]

Due to ongoing changes and guidance from the assistant attorney 
general's (AAG) office, Bellingham Technical College wishes to with-
draw proposed rule making [preproposal] WSR 21-17-053, filed on August 
10, 2021, at 1:07 p.m.

This proposed rule relates to revisions to chapter 495B-121 WAC. 
Bellingham Technical College anticipates a new CR-101 will be submit-
ted once the AAG's office has finalized its guidance related to the 
rule.

Please contact Ronda Laughlin at rlaughlin@btc.edu or 
360-752-8334 if you require additional information or clarification.

Ronda Laughlin
Executive Assistant

Rules Coordinator
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